
Knights of Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary 
St. Anthony’s Court 276 

 

Third Annual Tea Party 
 

Thank You! 

Thank you to our guest who attended our 3rd Annual Tea 
Party.  We are grateful that you chose to spend your afternoon 
with us. Father Vic was in attendance as promised and along, 
in support of  him, were Deacon Simmons and several other 

gentlemen. Again, thank you and we hope to see not just you but many more 
next year!  

Helping Hands Campaign 

Helping Hands Campaign 
Sponsored by Knight of  Peter Claver 

Junior Division 
 

The Juniors will be purchasing, collecting and/or 
donating items for the various drives listed below.  
If  you would like to participate, please drop your 
items in the drop box located at the entrance of  the 
church each month.  

August: School Supplies Drive (pencils, paper, pens, hand sanitizer, boxed tissue, etc.) 
 
September: Toiletry Items Drive (shampoo, deodorant, soap, toothpaste etc.) 
 
October: Food Drive (canned goods, peanut butter, boxed cereal, etc.)  



Casting call! 

. . . Calling all singers, dancers, poets, models, 
musicians, actors, steppers, etc. 

 
Come show us what you are made 

of at the Talent and Fashion Show 

sponsored by the Junior Division of the 

Knights of Peter Claver on Sunday, October 16, 2011. 

 

 

 

 
Fill out and drop your application off in the drop box located at 
the entrance of the church now until Sunday, September 18, 
2011.  Watch for more details.  Call Pamela Simmons at (404) 
219-2283 if you have questions.     


